	


January 17, 2017

Dear Parents and Guardians of Grade Seven students,



[bookmark: _GoBack]It is difficult to believe we are already well into January and Term 2. This means that we are starting to plan for our Grade Seven camp in May! We are preparing in class by reviewing appropriate behaviour expectations. We have been reminding students that camp is a privilege and in order to attend, you must be invited. There is a system in place in the classroom, please ask your grade 7 child to discuss it with you. 

Our Grade Seven camp is scheduled for May 24-26, 2017 at Camp Latona. In order to prepare for the camp, we need to finalize the number of students planning to attend. A deposit of $50 is required per student to pay the camp deposit. The final cost of camp will be determined closer to the date as it will vary depending on the funds raised prior to camp. The cost for those opting out of additional fundraising activities will be $255, minus the total split of our previous group events such as the cupcake sales. 

If your child is planning to attend, please indicate this and send the attached slip back to the school with your deposit of $50. If you are unable to pay the deposit due to financial hardship, please contact Mr. Sangha directly.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at the school or by e mail at erodger@sd35.bc.ca   



Thank you,

Ms. Rodger and Mr. Sangha 

--------please detach and return with your camp deposit by Wednesday Feb. 1st  --------------


Name of Student  	
	

           will be attending camp and I have attached my deposit of $50
            will not be attending camp



Please make all cheques payable to Alice Brown Elementary
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